
 

 

Dear Woodwind Lakes Residents, 

We are pleased to announce our community will soon be upgrading to a new, modern gate access 

system called CellGate in October. This system will enhance security, convenience and overall 

access control for all residents and visitors. 

Key Features of CellGate: 

• Remote Access: You’ll be able to open the gate remotely via a smartphone app, no more 

need for physical key cards or remotes. 

• Real-Time Notifications: Receive alerts when guests arrive and enter the community. 

• Enhanced Security: Improved monitoring and control of who enters the property with 

video and audio verification features. 

• Visitor Management: Easily grant access to visitors, delivery personnel and service 

providers directly from your phone. 

What to Expect: 

• Installation Schedule: The installation will take place in October. We'll keep you 

updated on specific dates and any temporary access instructions during this period. 

• User Training: Once the system is in place, we’ll offer tutorials and support to ensure a 

smooth transition for all residents. 

• App Setup: Detailed instructions will be provided on how to download the app and 

configure it for your home. 

We are confident that CellGate will improve the security and convenience of our community. If 

you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact Brian Loeb 713-530-8338. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation as we work to enhance our community. 

Woodwind Lakes HOA 

 


